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2 messages

Kay Miles <Kay@cityscapegov.com> Fri, Nov 5, 2021 at 10:34 AM
Reply-To: Kay@cityscapegov.com

To: Maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org

Cc: Elizabeth Herington-Smith <elizabeth@cityscapegov.com>

Good morning,

Attached please find an electronic digital copy of CityScape’s response to the Town’s RFP for Wireless Infrastructure
Market Augmentation Study.

The paper copy of response has been sent to your attention via Federal Express.

Below is a link to the four CityScape projects referenced in our proposal.

CityScape Sample projects:

1. Chapel Hill: https://www.dropbox.com/s/hIx6mhj7r3mi7j2/Town%200f%20Chapel%20Hill%20Master%
20Plan_5 23 18.pdf?dI=0

2. Fort Collins: https://www.dropbox.com/s/jet5ucOky4t0pb6/Fort%20Collins%20Wireless%20MP %2009 22 21.pdf?
di=0

3. Worcester: https://www.dropbox.com/s/fgz2r5vb8021s3w/City%200f%20Worcester%20Analysis_02.14.20.pdf?dI=0

4. Coral Springs: https://www.dropbox.com/s/awgyw3ukpahacuv/City%200f%20Coral%20Springs%
20MasterPlan_09 18 19.pdf?dI=0

We appreciate the opportunity to respond. Please reach out to Elizabeth Smith or myself should you have any questions
or problems accessing the links provided above.

Kind regards,

Kay Miles

CityScape Consultants, Inc.

Email: Kay@CityScapeGov.com

Tel. 954.609.9797 | Ofc. 877.438.2851 | Fax. 877.220.4593
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Maureen O'Meara <maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org> Fri, Nov 5, 2021 at 11:08 AM
To: Kay@cityscapegov.com
Cc: Elizabeth Herington-Smith <elizabeth@cityscapegov.com>

Thank you for submitting a proposal. Your paper copy also arrived today.

At this time, the town will be discussing proposals at the November 17th Ordinance Committee, which begins at 7:00
p-m. and will be held via zoom. The agenda and meeting link will be posted on the town website about November 10th
and | will also try to remember to add you to the circulation list for the meeting materials. You are welcome but not
required to attend the meeting.

Maureen
[Quoted text hidden]

Maureen O'Meara, AICP

Cape Elizabeth Town Planner

P.O. Box 6260

320 Ocean House Rd

Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107

(207) 799-0115
maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org
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